
My name is Dirk McWhorter and I am asking you to vote no on HB 1236.  I read many comments that call 

CWD a narrative, it is not a narrative but a reality.  We as sportsman can’t just ask what can be done for 

me now, but need to look to the future.  If we don’t spend money now for prevention, there may not be 

a deer herd for future generations.   

Again, I urge you to vote no on HB1236 

Thank you 

Dirk McWhorter 


